
18/08/2021 

MR Michael Bullen 
9 THE AVENUE AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
bullen.mike@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

This amended proposal appears to be little changed from the original rejected application. It 
still does not conform to the Newport Masterplan. It still exceeds some height limits. On these 
grounds alone, it must again be rejected. But I hope Council will make it clear to the 
development company that they should stop nibbling at the edges in the hope that most of their 
desires will ultimately be approved. Newport wants a development that will enhance the 
character of the village and the life of the community. We shall have to live with this 
development for generations. Our interests are more important the developers' profits and 
should be treated as such. We need you, our Council, to protect our interests. Please throw 
this application out. 

Sent: 18/08/2021 1:40:06 PM
Subject: Online Submission


